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Dhaka, August 16: Due to unavoidable circumstances, the Bangladesh Premier League (BPL)
matches scheduled for today (August 16) at the Bangabandhu National Stadium in Motijheel,
has been postponed.

Heavy rain has damaged the playing grounds of Bangabandhu National Stadium, rendering the
venue incapable of hosting a football match.

There is no match scheduled for tomorrow (August 17).

Updated fixture will be provided soon.
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